
1993 APRIL 13 

A regular meeting of the City Counci I was held In the Councl I Chamber, City 
Hal I, 4949 Canada Way, Burnaby, B.C. on Monday, 1993 Apri I 13 at 7:00 p.m. 

PRESENT: 

STAFF: 

His Worship, Mayor W.J. Copeland 
Counc I lor D.R. Corrigan (arrived 7:07 p.m.) 
Counc I lor D.P. Drummond (arrived 7:07 P .m.) 
Counc I lor D.G. Evans 
Counc I lor D.A. Lawson 
Counc I lor E. Niko I al 
Counc I lor L.A. Rankin 
Counc I lor C.M. Redman (arrived 7:16 p.m.) 
Counc I lor J. Young 

Mr. A.L. Parr, City Manager 
Mr. R.H. Moncur, Director Administrative and Community Services 
Mr. W.C. Sinclair, Director Engineering 
Mr. R. Earle, Director Finance 
Mr. D.G. Stenson, Acting Director Planning and Building 
Mrs. D.R. Comls, Deputy City Clerk 
Mr. S. Cleave, Committee Secretary 

His Worship, Mayor W.J. Copeland proclaimed the week of 1993 Apri I 11 - 17 as 
"Bui I ding Safety Week" in Burnaby. 

1. PRESENTATIONS 

a) Al ice Woodbury, The Deer Lake Players and 
Joan Hess, President, Burnaby Arts 
Counci I to Merri I I Gordon, Chair, 
Burnaby Arts Centre Capital Campaign 

Mr. Merri I I Gordon, Chair, Burnaby Arts Centre Capital Campaign introduced 
Joan Hess, President, Burnaby Arts Counci I who introduced Mrs. Al ice 
Woodbury, Treasurer, The Deer Lake Players in attendance at the meeting to 
present a donation to the Arts Centre Campaign. Mrs. Woodbury presented a 
cheque in the amount of $3,800 to Mr. Gordon. These funds were raised 
from a casino night hosted by the Deer Lake Players. 

Counci I lor Drummond entered the Counci I Chamber at 7:07 p.m. and took his place 
at the Counci I table. 

Counci I lor Corrigan entered the Counci I Chamber at 7:07 p.m. and took his place 
at the counci I table. 



b) M. Bianca Fusco, Sutton Group Excel and 
Chairperson for the Christmas Season 
Fashion Show & Auction to Merri I I Gordon, 
Chair, Burnaby Arts Centre Capital Campaign 
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His Worship, Mayor W.J. Copeland advised that Ms. Fusco was unable to be in 
attendance at the Councl I meeting, however, Mr. Merri I I Gordon acknowledged the 
contribution from the Sutton Group Excel Realty in the amount of $9,813 raised 
through a Christmas Fashion Show and Auction. 

2. MINUTES 

a) The minutes of the regular Councl I Meeting and Caucus Meeting "In Camera" 
held on 1993 Apr I I 05 then came forward for adoption. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR NIKOLAI: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 

"THAT the minutes of the regular Councl I Meeting and Caucus Meeting 'In Camera' 
held on 1993 Apri I 05 be now adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

3. DELEGATIONS 

The fol lowing wrote requesting an audience with Counci I: 

a) T.A. Ritchie, Burnaby Fire Fighters 
Association, Undated, Re: Presentation 
of Fire Safety Command Vehicle to City 

b) Kathleen McBurnie, 1993 Apri I 06 
Re: Anti-Noise Bylaw 
Speaker - Kathleen McBurnle 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR NIKOLAI: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 

"THAT the delegations be heard." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

Counci I lor Redman entered the Counci I Chamber at 7:16 p.m. and took her place 
at the Councl I table. 

a) Counci I lor Lawson, Fire Department Liaison, advised that Mr. Terry Ritchie 
of the Burnaby Fire Fighters Association, Local 323 wi I I be in attendance 
at the Councl I meeting to present the keys for the fire safety and 
education vehicle to Chief Wayne Brasslngton of the Burnaby Fire 
Department. 
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Counci I lor Lawson advised that funds for development of the education 
faci I lty were raised by Burnaby fire fighters, local unions and local 
businesses. The vehicle wl I I be used to educate youngsters In schools and 
at a variety of community events throughout the Lower Mainland, on fire 
safety. 

Mr. Terry Ritchie and Chief Brasslngton attended the podium to present the 
keys to the vehicle. At that time, Mr. Ritchie expressed appreciation to 
a variety of corporate and private sponsors for their donations toward 
development of the education vehicle. 

Chief Brassington expressed his appreciation to the Fire Fighters 
Association and the various sponsors. 

b) Mrs. Kathleen McBurnle, 503 - 7210 Mary Avenue, Burnaby, B.C. appeared 
before Counci I to request Counci I take action to reduce noise in pub I ic 
faci I ities particularly nightclubs and bars. 

Mrs. McBurnle expressed concerns with respect to the permanent hearing 
damage which can result from prolonged exposure to excessive noise in 
these types of establishments and requested Counci I investigate the 
possibi I ity of developing some means of control. 

Counci I lor Corrigan retired from the Councl I Chamber at 7:40 p.m. 

Arising from the discussion Councl I lor Lawson was granted leave to Introduce 
the fol lowing motion: 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR LAWSON: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT staff investigate concerns with respect to noise levels in pub I ic 
faci I ities such as nightclubs and bars and that this matter be REFERRED to the 
Burnaby School Board for information." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

Counci I lor Corrigan returned to the Counci I Chamber at 7:47 p.m. and took his 
place at the Counci I table. 

Counci I lor Lawson retired from the Counci I Chamber at 7:47 p.m. 

4. CORRESPONDENCE AND PETITIONS 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR DRUMMOND: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT al I of the fol lowing I isted items of correspondence be received and those 
items of the City Manager's Report No. 23, 1993 Apri I 13 which pertain thereto 
be brought forward for consideration at this time." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
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a) Chairperson, Board of Directors, 
G.V.R.D., 1993 March 24, Re: Reg Iona I 
Agricultural Advisory Committee 
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A letter dated 1993 March 24 was received from Gordon Campbel I, Chair, 
G.V.R.D. Board of Directors advising that the 12-member Regional 
Agricultural Advisory Committee has now been appointed. The Advisory 
Committee's mandate Is to advise the G.V.R.D. Board, provide a forum for 
focusing agricultural concerns, communicate agricultural concerns to al I 
levels of government and work to preserve farming in the region. 

b) Greta Nelson, 1993 March 31, Re: Thanks 
to Counci I for appointment to Library Board 

A letter dated 1993 March 31 was received from Greta Nelson expressing 
appreciation to Counci I for appointing her to the Burnaby Pub I ic Library 
Board. 

c) Lorraine Arthurs and Petitioners, 
1993 Apri I 01, Re: Increased access to 
Burnaby's outdoor pools 

A letter and petition dated 1993 Apr I I 01 was received from Mrs. Lorraine 
Arthurs expressing support for maintaining the use of outdoor pools in 
Burnaby. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT the correspondence from Lorraine Arthurs and petitioner~ be REFERRED to 
the Parks and Recreation Commission and the Community Issues and Social 
Planning Committee for review." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

Counci I lor Lawson returned to the Councl I Chamber at 7:50 p.m. and took her 
place at the Counci I table. 

d) Province of B.C., Minister of Municipal 
Affairs, Recreation and Housing, 1993 
March 29, Re: 1993 Basic and Unconditional 
Revenue Sharing Grants 

A letter dated 1993 March 29 was received from the Provincial Government 
advising of Burnaby's 1993 Basic and Unconditional Revenue Sharing Grants. 
During 1993 Burnaby wl I I receive a basic grant of $60,000 and an 
unconditional grant of $6,408,912. 

Counci I lor Rankin retired from the Councl I Chamber at 7:53 p.m. 

Counci I lor Drummond retired from the Counci I Chamber at 7:59 p.m. 
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e) Michael Ireland and Petitioners, 

f) 

g) 

1993 March 30, Re: Proposed Road 
(Byrnepark Drive) along Byrne Creek Ravine 

A letter dated 1993 March 30 was received from Michael Ireland and 
petitioners protesting the proposed road along Byrne Creek Ravine directly 
in front of Sandborne Woods Townhouse Complex. 

A staff notation appended to this item of correspondence advises that 
Counci I have approved the establishment of an Advisory Committee of 
Citizens to undertake a review of the Edmonds/Stride area. The 
Committee's role wi I I be to identify issues and develop recommendations to 
improve the area as a place to I ive and work. This letter wi I I be 
included for the consideration of the Committee with other issues raised 
at the community forum held at Stride Community School on Apr I I 01 and 03. 
The issue identified by Mr. Ireland was raised at both community forums. 
The Committee is to be named by 1993 May 03. Mr. Ireland has been advised 
of the planning process underway and informed of the invitation to 
citizens in the area to volunteer for this Committee or one of its 
Sub-committees. 

Chair, Mandate and Communications Committee, 
G.V.R.D., 1993 March 31, Re: Draft Guide I Ines 
for Pub I ic Consultation 

A letter dated 1993 March 31 was received from the Chair, Mandate and 
Communications Committee, Greater Vancouver Regional District, providing 
Counci I with a copy of the draft Guide I ines for Pub I ic Consultation 
prepared by the Committee. It is hoped that the Pub I ic Consultation 
Guide I ines wi I I assist the G.V.R.D. in designing and implementing pub I ic 
consultation processes, the results of which wi I I be used to provide 
advice to the G.V.R.D. Board. 

Municipal Clerk, District of Surrey, 1993 
March 25, Re: Resolution of support for 
establishment of anti-stalking legislation 

A letter dated 1993 March 25 was received from the District of Surrey 
requesting Counci I's support for a resolution requesting amendments to the 
Canadian Criminal Code to make stalking a crime. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR LAWSON: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR REDMAN: 

"THAT a copy of Burnaby's resolution to the Federation of Canadian 
Municipalities requesting the establishment of anti-stalking legislation be 
provided to the District of Surrey." 
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h) Mr. Bob Alford, B.C. Fisheries Survival 
Coal it ion, 1993 Apr I I 02 Re: Federal 
Government "Aboriginal Fish Strategy" 
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A letter dated 1993 Apr I I 02 was received from Mr. Bob Alford of the B.C. 
Fisheries Survival Coal it ion requesting Counci I's support for their 
position with respect to Aboriginal Fishing Rights. 

i) Steve Mancine I Ii, 1993 Apr I I 03, Re: The 
Gaglardi Connector, Burnaby Mountain and 
our Community 

A letter dated 1993 Apr I I 03 was received from Mr. Steve Mancine I I I 
requesting Counci I take steps to curtai I vehicle traffic over Burnaby 
Mountain. 

j) Svend Robinson, MP, Burnaby-Kingsway, 1993 
Apri I 2, Re: Letter to Minister of Pub I le 
Works concerning RRAP Program 

A letter dated 1993 Apri I 02 was received from Svend Robinson, MP 
expressing support for Burnaby's resolution with respect to reductions in 
the RRAP budget. 

k) R. John and Tel Ima Logan, 1993 March 30, 
Re: Possible closure of Skeena tunnel 

A letter dated 1993 March 30 was received from John and Tel Ima Logan 
expressing concerns with respect to the proposed closing of the Skeena 
tunne I. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR REDMAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR LAWSON: 

"THAT the correspondence from John and Tel Ima Logan be REFERRED to the Traffic 
and Transportation Committee for review." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

5. REPORTS 

Counci I lor Redman retired from the Counci I Chamber at 8:07 p.m. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR NIKOLAI: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 

"THAT Counci I do now resolve itself into a Committee of the Whole." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
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a) Traffic and Transportation Committee 
(Traffic Safety Division) 
Re: Chi Id Pedestrian Safety for Students 

of suncrest Elementary, South Slope 
Elementary and Sperling Elementary Schools 
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The Traffic and Transportation Committee submitted a report prepared in 
response to concerns expressed with respect to traffic safety for children 
using Suncrest Elementary, South Slope Elementary and Sperling Elementary 
Schools. The Traffic and Transportation Committee have received 
presentations by parents and Parent Advisory Committee members from the 
elementary schools along Rumble Street expressing concerns for the safety 
of the school children. The Committee's recommendations arise in response 
to these concerns. 

The Traffic and Transportation Committee recommended: 

1. THAT Counci I approve the lnstal lat ion of a pedestrian activated 
traffic signal on Rumble Street adjacent to the main entrance to 
Suncrest School. 

2. THAT Counci I approve the installation of a fully actuated traffic 
signal on Rumble Street at Sussex Avenue. 

3. THAT Counci I approve the instal lat Ion of a pedestrian activated 
traffic signal on Sperl Ing Avenue at Adair Street. 

4. THAT the fol lowing be sent a copy of this report: 

a) Nora Medenwaldt, Principal, Sperl Ing Elementary School; 

b) Kim Forsythe, Prlnclpal, Suncrest Elementary School; 

c) Marl lyn Bui lock, Principal, South Slope Elementary School. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT the recommendations of the Traffic and Transportation Committee be 
adopted." 

Counci I lor Drummond returned to the Councl I Chamber at 8:10 p.m. and took his 
place at the Councl I table. 

b) Traffic and Transportation Committee 
(Traffic Safety Division) 
Re: Traffic on Rumble Street 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

The Traffic and Transportation Committee submitted a report recommending 
left turn restrictions at Griffiths and Rumble Street during peak morning 
travel hours. These recommendations are in response to three delegations 
which appeared before Councl I on 1993 Apr I I 05 expressing concerns with 
respect to traffic on Rumble Street. 
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The Traffic and Transportation Committee recommended: 

1. THAT left hand turns be prohibited from 7 a.m. to 9 a.m., Monday 
through Friday, at Griffiths Avenue and Rumble Street and Griffiths 
Avenue and Beresford Street for westbound traffic except buses. 

2. THAT "no truck route" signs be posted at Boundary Road and Rumble 
Street. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT the recommendations of the Traffic and Transportation Committee be 
adopted." 

Counci I lor Rankin returned to the Counci I Chamber at 8:15 p.m. and took his 
place at the Counci I table. 

c) Family Court/Youth Justice Committee 
Re: Annual Report - 1992 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

The Family Court and Youth Justice Committee submitted their 1992 Annual 
Report for the consideration of Counci I. The report high I ights the 
Committee's activities in 1992 which included a protest of the New Public 
Defender System; information meetings on family violence; victim support 
systems and a request that the Firearms Amnesty Program be extended to 
1993. 

The Family Court and Youth Justice Committee recommended: 

1. THAT a copy of this report be sent to Mr. Rene De Vos, Pol icy 
Program Analyst, Pol icy & Program Services Division, Ministry of 
Attorney General, 5th Floor, 910 Government Street, Victoria, B.C., 
V8V 1X4. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR LAWSON: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR NIKOLAI: 

"THAT the recommendation of the Family Court and Youth Justice Committee be 
adopted." 

Counci I lor Corrigan retired from the Counci I Chamber at 8:20 p.m. 

c)1. Family Court/Youth Justice Committee 
Re: Television Violence 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

The Family Court and Youth Justice Committee submitted a report requesting 
Counci I's support of a request to the Canadian Radio Television and 
Telecommunications Commission for information with respect to I icencing 
and programming related to television violence. 
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The Faml ly Court and Youth Justice Committee recommended: 

1. THAT Councl I endorse the action as specified in the letters under 
separate cover to the Canadian Radio Television and 
Telecommunications Commission and Canadian Cable Television 
Association regarding television violence - I icencing and 
programming. 

2. THAT copies of the letters to the Canadian Radio Television 
Association be forwarded to al I B.C. Family Court Committees and the 
Burnaby School Board. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR LAWSON: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR DRUMMOND: 

"THAT the recommendations of the Faml ly Court and Youth Justice Committee be 
adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

counci I lor Corrigan returned to the Councl I Chamber at 8:25 p.m. and took his 
place at the Counci I table. 

d) The City Manager presented Report No. 23, 1993 Apri I 13 on the matters 
I isted fol lowing as Items 1 to 9 either providing the Information shown or 
recommending the courses of action Indicated for the reasons given: 

1. Kensington Park Pitch and Putt Forest Management 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Director Recreation and 
Cultural Services prepared In response to correspondence received 
regarding tree and shrub pruning at Kensington Park Pitch and Putt. 
The report out I Ines the range of forest management practices 
uti I ized by the Parks and Recreation Department, and the extent of 
work conducted in the Kensington Park Pitch and Putt. This work 
involved pruning and, from time to time, removal of some trees and 
the pruning and removal of understorey vegetation. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT copies of this report be forwarded to Mr. Dave Mitchel I 
and Mr. Don Fraser. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR DRUMMOND: 

"THAT the recommendation of the City Manager be adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

Counci I lor Redman returned to the Counci I Chamber at 8:26 p.m. and took her 
place at the Counci I table. 
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Employee Assistance Program (E.A.P.) 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Director Recreation and 
Cultural Services providing statistical Information related to the 
activities of the Employee Assistance Program for 1992 and 
requesting Counci I's approval for the continued funding of the 
program. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT the Employee Assistance Program be funded for 1993 as 
out I lned in this report. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR DRUMMOND: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT the recommendation of the City Manager be adopted." 

Counci I lor Lawson retired from the Councl I Chamber at 8:40 p.m. 

Counci I lor Young retired from the Counci I Chamber at 8:43 p.m. 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

3. Burnaby South 2000 Parade 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Director Engineering 
advising that a request has been received to conduct a Burnaby South 
2000 Parade on 1993 May 23. The parade wl I I assemble at the old 
Burnaby South School located at Klngsway and Arbroath at 11:00 a.m. 
and proceed west on Arbroath, south on Gi I ley and west on Rumble to 
the new Burnaby South School at Rumble and McPherson. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT Councl I approve the parade as discussed in this report. 

2. THAT the coordinator of the event, Stewart Colbourne, 
#105-6735 Station HI I I Court, Burnaby, B.C., V3N 4W5 be sent a 
copy of this report. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR DRUMMOND: 

"THAT the recommendations of the City Manager be adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
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4. Regional Drinking Water Issues 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Director Engineering 
providing Counci I with an overview of various issues related to the 
Lower Mainland drinking water supply. The report provides a 
description of the water system, regulatory framework, discusses 
water qua I ity issues, water qua I ity improvement plans, secondary 
disinfection, infrastructure operations and maintenance, watershed 
management and water supply issues. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT this report be received for information purposes. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR DRUMMOND: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 

"THAT the recommendation of the City Manager be adopted." 

Counci I lor Lawson returned to the Counci I Chamber at 8:48 p.m. and took her 
place at the Counci I table. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR DRUMMOND: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR LAWSON: 

"THAT the report be REFERRED to the Environment and Waste Management Committee 
for a detailed review." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

5. Work Order: 60-14-158 Traffic Signal 
lnstal lat ion at Burris Street/Buckingham 
Avenue Intersection 
60-30-086 Rehabi I itation of Sanitary 
Sewers in the Central Valley Area - Phase 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Director Engineering 
requesting Counci I approval of Work Orders for the installation of a 
traffic signal at Burris Street and Buckingham Avenue at a cost of 
$70,000 and the rehabi I itation of sanitary sewers in the Central 
Valley area at a cost of $491,000. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT the above work orders as more specifically referred to in 
this report, be approved. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR NIKOLAI: 

"THAT the recommendation of the City Manager be adopted." 
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Counci I lor Young returned to the Counci I Chamber at 9:00 p.m. and took his 
place at the Counci I table. 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

6. Towing Practices 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Director Finance 
prepared In response to concerns raised by Mr. Martin Cavin with 
respect to towing practices and fees In Burnaby. Mr. cavin's 
vehicle was towed from North Road Centre and he was charged $75.00 
to retrieve his vehicle. 

Staff advised that a bylaw regulating towing In Burnaby, Including 
towing and Impounding fees wl I I be presented to Councl I within a 
month. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT a copy of this report be sent to Mr. Martin Cavin, 737 
Carleton Drive, Port Moody, B.C. V3H 3K7. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 

"THAT the recommendation of the City Manager be adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

7. Contract No. 9310 - Moscrop/Gi lpln Connector 
Preload - Phase 1, Stage 3 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Director Finance 
advising of the results of tenders received for the supply, 
placement and grading of materials required for the preloading of 
Phase I of the Moscrop/Gi lpin Connector. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT a contract be awarded to the lowest bidder, United 
Contractors Ltd., for the preloadlng of the next phase of the 
Moscrop/Gi lpin Connector, for a total cost of $1,144,247.30 
with final payment based on actual quantitites and unit prices 
tendered. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT the recommendation of the City Manager be adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
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1991 Census of Population and Housing (100% Data) 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Acting Director 
Planning and Bui I ding providing results from the 1991 Census 
released at the City wide level on age, sex, marital status, mother 
tongue and household and faml ly relationships. Burnaby's total 
population at the time of the 1991 June Census was 158,860; an 
Increase of 9.4 percent from the 1986 population of 145,161. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT this report be received for information purposes. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 

"THAT the recommendation of the City Manager be adopted." 

Counci I lor Rankin retired from the Councl I Chamber at 9:05 p.m. 

9. Proposed Realignment of Trans Mountain 
Pipe Line Limited's Refined Products 
Pipe I ine to Petro-Canada 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Acting Director 
Planning and Building requesting Councl I's approval for the proposed 
realignment of Trans Mountain Pipe Line Limited's Refined Products 
Pipe I lne to Petro-Canada. Trans Mountain Pipe Line has informed al I 
households in the neighbourhood of the proposed pipe I ine realignment 
and held a neighbourhood Information meeting to answer questions 
about the proposed change. No one from the neighbourhood has 
expressed opposition to the real lgnment. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT Counci I approve the realignment of Trans Mountain Pipe 
Line Limlted's refined products pipe I lne to Petro-Canada along 
the south side of Gaglardl Way (as shown on Attachment 2). 

2. THAT a copy of this report be sent to Trans Mountain Pipe Line 
Limited. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR LAWSON: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 

"THAT the recommendations of the City Manager be adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

Counci I lor Rankin returned to the Counci I Chamber at 9:10 p.m. and took his 
place at the Councl I table. 
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( MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR DRUMMOND: 

"THAT the Committee now rise and report." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

The Counci I reconvened. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT the report of the Committee be now adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

6. BYLAWS 

RECONSIDERATION AND FINAL ADOPTION 

#9863 4331 Dominion Street 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR NIKOLAI: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 

"THAT 

Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 12, 1993 

Burnaby Capital Works, Machinery and Equipment Reserve Fund 
Expenditure Bylaw No. 11, 1993 

RZ # 3/93 

#9863 

#9880 

be now reconsidered and finally adopted, signed by the Mayor and Clerk and the 
Corporate Seal affixed thereto." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

ABANDON 

#9707 Portion of 3902 and 3908/10/12/40/52/ 
58/80 Albert Street 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR NIKOLAI: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 

"THAT 

Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 11, 1992 

be now abandoned." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
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7. 

a) 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

Counci I lor Egon Nikolai 
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councl I lor Rankin retired from the Councl I Chamber at 9:12 p.m. 

Councl I lor Nikolai advised that he wished to bring back for 
reconsideration the motion adopted by Councl I at the regular Councl I 
meeting held on 1993 Apri I 05 belng,'THAT the Mayor write to the 
Honourable Glen Clark, Minister of Finance requesting consideration of a 
phased withdrawal of the homeowner grant for properties valued at greater 
than $447,000.' Councl I lor Nikolai advised that he wished to bring the 
motion back for reconsideration In order to Introduce a new motion which 
requests reinstatement of the homeowner grant and supplementary homeowner 
grants to their original status. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR NIKOLAI: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR LAWSON: 

"THAT Counci I grant reconsideration to the motion as moved by Councl I lor 
Corrigan and seconded by Counci I lor Evans being 'THAT the Mayor write to the 
Honourable Glen Clark, Minister of Finance requesting consideration of a phased 
withdrawal of the homeowner grant for properties valued at greater than 
$447,000,' as adopted as the regular Councl I Meeting held on 1993 Apri I 05." 

8. NEW BUSINESS 

Counci I lor Young 

DEFEATED 
FOR: 

OPPOSED: 

COUNCILLORS LAWSON AND 
NIKOLAI 

COUNCILLORS CORRIGAN, 
DRUMMOND, EVANS, REDMAN 
AND YOUNG 

Counci I lor Young advised that he has received complaints with respect to poor 
I ighting on the John Molson tral I leading west of the parking lot at the 
Edmonds Skytrain station. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR LAWSON: 

"THAT staff Investigate and report on the I lghtlng on the John Molson tral I 
leading west of the parking lot at the Edmonds Skytraln station." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
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( ··· Counc i I I or Lawson 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR LAWSON: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR DRUMMOND: 

"THAT the motion with respect to si I tat Ion control and watercourse preservation 
measures as adopted at the regular Councl I meeting held on 1993 Apri I 05, be 
REFERRED to the Environment and Waste Management Committee for Information." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

9. INQUIRIES 

There were no inquiries brought before Councl I at this time. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS; 

"THAT this regular Councl I Meeting do now adjourn." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

The regular Counci I Meeting adjourned at 9:20 p.m. 

Confirmed: Certified Correct: 

DEPUTY CITY CLERK 
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